
COVID 19 UPDATE 
 

We regret that all public Masses HAVE 
BEEN SUSPENDED UNTIL FURTHER 
NOTICE. It is hoped that you can access 
the parish Masses via webcam, which will 
be installed by this Wednesday 25th 
March. We will keep you updated. 
You can contact Fr. Delany directly at 
2832302 for any further queries.  
Be assured that you are in our thoughts 
and prayers at this time. 
 
Keep safe and well 
God Bless 


